
                        

 

                                    

 

 

                                     

 

Alabama’s nationally recognized First Class Pre-K is now accepting applications for 

the 2023-2024 school year.  Enrollment is open to all children four years of age (on or 

before September 1, 2023) who are residents of the state of Alabama. 

 

Registration Dates:  January 15, 2023 – March 16, 2023 
 

Random Selection will be Friday, March 17, 2023 at 
 9:00 a.m. at the Parent Teacher Resource Center. 
(Families do not have to be present in order to receive a placement) 

 

Register at the following website: 
https://prek.alaceed.alabama.gov  

 

Please Read Carefully: 
School aged children who reside within the Gadsden School District as well as 
those whose parent or legal guardian is employed by the Gadsden City Board 
of Education may be registered for the random selection drawing for the 
school in which they are zoned to attend. For example: Pre-K Students 
zoned to attend Donehoo Elementary will register for Donehoo’s Pre-K 
random selection drawing. After the random selection is held, Pre-K students 
living outside the Gadsden City School District may register for any available 
student slots. Children will not be denied participation on the basis of income, 
sex, race, color, national origin, or disability. 

Required Documents: 

BIRTH CERTIFICATE   UTILITY BILL   IMMUNIZATION FORM 

FLOYD 

DONEHOO STRIPLIN 

THOMPSON 

https://alprek.asapconnected.com/

